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WASHINGTON (NNS) -- Navy Housing teams and individual staff members were recently recognized by 

their industry peers for outstanding service. 

 

The Professional Housing and Management Association (PHMA) announced the winners of its 2014 

awards on Jan. 30. 

 

The PHMA mission is to contribute towards better quality housing for military members and their families 

by continuously raising the level of proficiency and professionalism within the military services' housing 

profession through improved communications and networking, education and training, certification and 

professional recognition. 

 

For the past 25 years, PHMA has been recognizing outstanding housing staff in each Service through 

their annual awards program. 

 

"Navy Housing is very proud of our award winners and offers our sincere congratulations to all of the 

2014 military housing award winners for their outstanding service," said Greg Wright, Navy Housing 

program director for the Commander, Navy Installations Command. "Navy Housing is dedicated to 

assisting service members and their families with all of their housing needs. Our staff is comprised of 

professional men and women who care deeply about their customers." 

 

The Navy's PHMA awardees are: 

Senior Housing Manager of the Year- Quani L. Fuentes, Naval Air Station (NAS) Joint Reserve Base, Fort 

Worth, Texas 

 

Mid-Level Housing Manager of the Year- Jocelyn M. Cardona, Naval Station Everett 

 

Outstanding Housing/Billeting Manager of the Year- GIannis Grivas, Naval Support Activity Souda Bay 

 

Outstanding Housing Installation Team "Traditional" - Naval Base Kitsap Housing Service Center 

 

Outstanding Housing Installation Team "Privatized"- NAS Pensacola Communities and Navy Installation 

Housing Team 

 

For more information on Navy Housing visit http://www.cnic.navy.mil/ffr/housing.html 

 


